
 

 

This term, we will be reading Call of the Wild by Jack London and focussing our reading around the book. We will 

be focusing quite heavily on SPAG objectives through different types of writing. We are also having handwriting 

sessions in the afternoon to continue to focus on letter formation and joins.  

 

We will squeezing a lot in but we are determined as a class to do our best! I would like to thank the children for 

keeping up.  

 

Spikey Values 

Can you ensure that, as parents and carers, you put a great value on school and education.  Explain to your child 

that treating everyone with respect, being on time and in school every day, wearing the correct uniform and 

working hard in school is important to you.  These are also important life skills.  The value you place on these will 

be the value your child holds.  

 

PE  

Participation in PE is hugely important for the development of health, fitness and wider skills for learning such 

as resilience and collaboration. At the moment, the children are still swimming. It is important that the children 

try and continue with this as it is on the national curriculum and we need to provide it for all of the pupils. 

Swimming days are a Monday. 

PE kits need to be worn on a Tuesday for PE. 

Please remember children will now come to school dressed in their PE kit. Please check your child’s P.E. kit follows 

the school uniform rules and it is appropriate for the weather.  

 

Homework  

Homework will now be sent home in paper form. This will be sent home with your child on Tuesday and will be due 

on the following Monday. I will be starting to send home some example SATS questions home in order for the 

children to start to get to grips with the format. The more practice the children can do, the better prepared 

they will be.  

 

I would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to a fun filled and busy term.  

 

Miss Lawrance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Our class book: 

 
 Call of the Wild 

Jack London 

English: Different tenses, descriptive devices, formal and informal writing, use of speech. 

Art We will be looking at the artist Monet. 

Computing: Online safety 

History: In History, we are looking at different polar explorers and their journeys.  

Mathematics: Fractions, ratio, decimals, algebra.  

Geography We will be looking at the characteristic of the polar regions, as well as exploring 

different maps.  

PE: The children will be completing circuits on a Tuesday. 

Swimming on a Monday. 

PSHE: Dreams and Goals: we will be thinking about goals we have and how we can 

achieve these goals. Thinking about how to overcome challenges we may face 

along the way. 

Science: We will be exploring how animals adapt to different environments. 

We will be looking at different states, thinking about why things melt and freeze.   

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


